Facilities, DPS

Memo

To: Board of Education
From: David Nardone
CC: Dr. Conway

Date: 6/19/2021

Re: Property Update

The following is an update on our school buildings:

Bradley

Preparations were made for the possibility of severe weather

Building management system failed and was repaired.

New kitchen equipment has been delivered and will be installed soon New (stove, steamer and dishwasher).
Irving

Preparations were made for the possibility of severe weather

An air conditioning compressor was replaced.

An air conditioning system failed and was replaced in room 3

Derby High School

Preparations were made for the possibility of severe weather

A roof leak was repaired by Garland (room 104)

Derby Middle School

Preparations were made for the possibility of severe weather

Locker room AHU failed and was repaired

Chilled water piping repairs have started by Controlled Aire and are 10% completed.
Respectfully submitted by,

David M. Nardone,

Facilities Manager



